
F4 Technical Advisory Memo 

№: 

Date: 

 TAMF4-2020-025  

July 17, 2020 

Subject:    Tape to Secure Engine Cover at VIR 

Effective immediately, for the VIR 2020 event only, a new item “d.” will be added to Section 26.3.i of the 
2020 F4 Sporting Regulations as follows, to permit the addition of tape to secure the engine cover: 

d. At the two locations on the engine cover as shown in the following photo.  No other
locations on the engine cover will be allowed.  Added tape must be placed exactly as shown and
roughly 6” in length.  Tape may not cover the latch.

Teams are encouraged to review the fit of engine covers and the condition of latches. 

Permitted tape locations are red on the photo below. 

This rule change applies for the 2020 VIR event only. 




